FVWDB Executive Committee

Approved Meeting Minutes – Public 
July 19, 2011
Members Present: Mr. Grant, Mr. Thiel, Ms. VanNess, Mr. Martinez, Mr. Kleman (by phone), Mr. Schultz (by phone)
Members Absent: None
Others Present: Ms. Welch, Ms. Meyer, Mr. Hesse
Mr. Grant called the meeting to order at 4:02 p.m.
Move to Closed Session as per State Statutes 19.85(1)(i) for Development of Response to Financial Matter and 19.85(1)(c) for Personnel

Ms. VanNess made a motion to move to Closed Session as per State Statutes 19.85(1)(i) for Development of Response to Financial Matter and 19.85(1)(c) for Personnel. Mr. Martinez second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting moved to closed session at 4:03 p.m.
Return to Open Session as per State Statutes 19.85(1)(i) for Development of Response to Financial Matter and 19.85(1)(c) for Personnel:  Ms. VanNess made a motion to return to Open Session as per State Statutes 19.85(1)(i) for Development of Response to Financial Matter and 19.85(1)(c) for Personnel. Mr. Thiel second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting returned to Open session at 5:25 p.m. 

Ms. VanNess made a motion to re-approve the June 27th, 2011 Executive Committee, July 12, 2011 Executive Committee, and July 12th, 2011 Executive Committee/LEO Joint Meeting as presented.  Mr. Martinez second.  There was no further discussion and the minutes were approved.  
Approval of Actions Discussed in Closed Session

There were no actions to approve.  However, the committee discussed the following items: 1) scheduling an emergency Board meeting for June 27th or June 28th, 2011, 2) making an official written request for a meeting between Executive Committee, Local Elected Officials and DWD representatives since the request made on July 13th by Local Elected Officials for such meeting has not been scheduled, and 3) development of letter, drafted by Mr. Grant, that may be sent to area legislators after the board meets and gives approval.  
Adjournment

Mr. Martinez made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Thiel second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting was adjourned at 5:31 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Cheryl A. Welch

